
 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2024 
 

 

We would like to thank you all for your generosity leading up to Christmas, with your 

contributions to the Christmas fair and your presents under our tree for the local children’s 

centre. We hope you enjoyed the concerts and the church service.  

 
MILK MONEY        

Over 5’s Milk will start Wednesday 8th January, 5 weeks & 3 days = £9.80 or £1.75 

a week  

Milk money will only be accepted by 9am on the first day of each week.  It must be in a 

named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag or brought to the school office. 

     

STAFFING 

Mrs Robinson one of our teaching assistants has made the decision to leave us at the end of 

this term. She is a very valued member of staff who has been at Bushfield Infant School 

for many years and she will be greatly missed. We wish her well for the future. 

 

PARENT SUPERVISON 

When on the school premises please supervise your children and be respectful to both 

children and adults at all times. 

  

SCHOOL GATES 

Please note that the school gates close at 9.15am. If your child is late but before 9.15am, 

you should still send your child via the school playground into the school office entrance.  
  
 

PARKING 

As always, when returning to school in January, please be respectful when parking outside 

resident’s properties or within the ‘No Parking’ zone around school. Please do not park 

vehicles on the corners of roads around school as this is proving to be dangerous. 

 

OPEN AFTERNOONS 

We will be holding our open afternoons at the end of January. Please read the important 

information on the letter attached for more details and for you to express your views 

 

 

 

PTO 



 

A MESSAGE FROM THE GOVERNORS 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

On behalf of the governing board, I would like to wish you a very merry 

Christmas and happy New Year.  I hope that you have a 

wonderful Christmas break with your families and loved ones 

Thank you for the wonderful support you have shown the school.  The governors 

are incredibly proud of the children and the extremely hard work of staff to 

make Bushfield the best it can. 

It is over two years since we were last inspected when we received a 'Requires 

Improvement' judgement from OFSTED.  Since then, the staff and governors 

have been working extremely hard to make improvements to the school.  We are 

expecting OFSTED to return before the end of this academic year.   The 

governors would really like to gather your views so we can accurately reflect 

them when OFSTED make their return visit.  We know that the vast majority of 

our families have extremely positive views of the school and we are keen to 

collect as many of them as possible. 

Finally  

We will be sending out a short survey through class DoJo in the New Year. Please take a 

few minutes to complete it, as we value your thoughts and feedback. 

 

Thank you 

Mr Batley (chair of governors) 

 

 

 

 

School will close at 3.15pm on 20th December and re-open 

Monday 6th January 2025 at 8.45am 

Wishing you all a safe and happy Christmas and we look forward to seeing 

you all in the New Year. 

     



 


